To: Al Pheley
From: Beth Lincoln
Re:  Feedback on assessment of Institute for Premedical Professions and Health Sciences 
Date: December 10, 2010
Thank you for the assessment update submitted in Fall 2010.  We recognize that the Institute is in a time of transition, and look forward to reading your plans for assessing the new outcomes described in the update.  Please remember to use both direct and indirect measures, and to document how assessment influences the restructuring of this program. 

Beth
